
GLEN LAKE ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER  

August 2022 www.glenlakeny.org.  

Greetings Glen Lakers,  

On Tuesday August 9 the GLPA MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be hosted by Margaret Wallace at the 

Reardon Road Right of Way (ROW). For directions please Google: 6 Reardon Road Extension, 

Queensbury, NY12804. Please think about carpooling, if possible. The picnic starts at 6pm and the 

Membership meeting will be at 7pm. We hope you’ll come and meet your neighbors. We will cook hot 

dogs and hamburgers and we will have bottled water and soda. All of this for the usual $10 donation to 

the GLPA. Bring a dish and a chair and your favorite beverage. If you want to take a dip in the lake, bring 

your bathing suit. Thank you Margaret for hosting this.  

August 9 MEMBERSHIP MEETING - We will vote at the meeting for OFFICERS and DIRECTORS put 

forward by the nominating committee. We will also be voting on the proposed changes to the 

Constitution Language regarding membership. The slate includes: Directors - Pam Cembrook and Paul 

McPhillips. Officers: Paul Derby - President. Linda Clark - Membership Secretary.  

Chris Round from LaBella Associates, the consultant for our GLPA Watershed Management Plan will 

speak to us about the progress of the Plan and answer questions regarding the Plan and the Septic 

Survey that was sent out to all Glen Lake residents as part of the Plan.  

GLEN LAKE WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN - All of the residents of the Glen Lake Tax District should 

have received a Septic Survey to complete and return to our watershed management plan consultant - 

LaBella Associates. We have already received 75 responses. Thank you. If you have not already 

responded, please complete the survey and return it. You can find it on our website: 

www.glenlakeny.org We had previously asked that it be returned by a certain time but we are extending 

that time period to get as many surveys completed and returned as possible. This is an informational, 

not a regulatory survey, that will help us complete our Glen Lake Watershed Management Plan. 

Remember that two lucky survey responders will each win a gift certificate to the Docksider Restaurant. 

Please help us and help the lake by returning a completed survey. If you have questions about the 

survey, this meeting will be your opportunity to speak directly with Chris Round of LaBella Associates 

about the use of the survey and how it will help our GLPA Watershed Management Plan.  

AQUATIC INVASIVE SPECIES MANAGEMENT - Please let us know if you see Eurasian Milfoil in the lake. 

We will be having three more weeks of hand pulling by Invasive Dive Solutions. If you have any 

questions please contact - Paul Derby at 518-796-0524. He will be happy to answer any questions.  

FUND RAISER TO BENEFIT THE GLPA AND THE GLEN LAKE PARK- “Come and cool off with a scoop of 

Adirondack Creamery Ice Cream” When: Friday August 19, 5pm to 8pm Where: Glen Lake Park (across 

from the Docksider) Enjoy Ice Cream, Field Games and more ! $5.00 admission - 100% of proceeds will 

be split evenly to benefit the Glen Lake Protective Association Lake Maintenance Fund and Repairs to 

Glen Lake Park. Sponsored by: Adirondack Creamery Ice Cream We will need some volunteers to assist 

in scooping ice cream and guest- check in. *** Please try to walk, run, bike, boat, paddle over, if you 

need to drive please park on the side streets surrounding the park. Please do not park at the Docksider. 

RSVP and Questions to - Paul Nasrani - 917-287-1006 or by email at paul@adirondackcreamery.com 

http://www.glenlakeny.org/?fbclid=IwAR3psuK_Fk6oR9Q5HR2LBr0tgTrO_wrS89U_mJFC06S6W5_3mIvuV7Dq5OE
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenlakeny.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3lKHUgDFhY4ASeHCzC6S_qfxSVydE7MSRJrwQYKE-nEvPPha2BgWPLuD0&h=AT0ExUDO07ghG_LOap6FCMKmJV48mrIscY3VCdldejeDqWeCy22B8ZGoJ17kPMt_llon7lZF2SXE0hSAJ-XL1sws8rYc_HSP9Mf45eIM7JbsSl6dxT4a8BK5VF5bL0ADKg&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0m0_BUGi7xBt39lghfJzG3W4bdbGrybrttnyXZcMf-4SN-tdipU8ltxdVLO2R3Wfqpb-Po8u2fb3F6oXWGny4aeJhNd0DSFzP1bJn4Vk-kEaHbWZGILHT3Cudiscu05KYE03R4qMbvlmYdRLO28wz232pMdLX3UztV4cSEYKmbDp6RF9sJa-2bAimIr-03Nu7wyIEQJjdvpTntXiYdKMx5fX9RBFktkg


MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS - Our next meeting will be September 13, at the Queensbury Senior Center, at 

7pm.  

MEMBERSHIP - Please continue your membership of the GLPA. Your membership allows us to continue 

to care for the lake. Your membership also gives you a voice in the affairs of the lake. Thank you very 

much. If you have any questions about membership please contact Linda Clark at Yglenlake@aol.com.  

BOATING SAFETY - Anytime a boat is pulling a skier, boarder, barefooter etc. there needs to be an 

observer. Personal Watercraft are NOT exempt from requiring an observer. If you are trying to drive and 

observe you are doing a disservice to the safety of other boaters and your tow. Thank you.  

If you have any questions at all about the Glen Lake Protective Association please contact me. 

Respectfully, Paul McPhillips, President GLPA. pmcphill@nycap.rr.com 518-791-6779. 

www.glenlakeny.org. 
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